
Dear Parents/Carers,

We hope you are all well.  The weather was certainly wonderful last week, so we hope you managed 

to partake in some of the spot activities which were on the website.

Please find enclosed some activities for this week’s home learning.

We have included an activity pack for this week which contains maths and English tasks.  However, 

we understand that some of the tasks may be a little tricky.  Therefore, if you wish to complete some

of the Literacy and maths tasks from the BBC Bitesize in place of these, please feel free to do so.

For extra activities, please refer to the BBC site this week by looking at the link below. On Friday, 

please complete the BBC math challenge of the week.

https://bam.files.bbci.co.uk/bam/live/content/zj49d6f/pdf

For any extra, we ask that you please refer to the Oak National Academy. 

Stay well and keep safe.

Regards

Mr Harrington, Mrs McIntosh and Miss Young 


